January 11, 2018

Dear Chilmark Selectman,

Please consider our application to rent the CCC for a Chilmark Preschool PTO fundraiser on Saturday, February 10, 2018 from 230-7pm. We will be open to the public, serving popcorn and a local establishments pizza. The kitchen will only be used as a clean up space, not food preparation.

Families will enjoy a movie in their pajamas on the floor covered in sleeping bags. We plan to set up the event in late afternoon 2:30pm with doors opening at 3pm. We will be completely cleaned up by 7pm but families will leave before 6pm.

We would appreciate the rental fee for the CCC waived as we are raising money for our local preschool. Please let us know if you have any questions and we look forward to this Chilmark community winter event!

Best,

Chilmark Preschool PTO

Katy Kurth

